CITY WARDEN SERVICES

Westcotes Ward



Since the last meeting we have started a Love Where you Live project on Western Road. The project has been designed to work with residents to stop fly tipping on the street, remove the bins from the highway and to work with residents and landlords to get back gardens and alleyways cleared.

We are currently investigating a number of alleyways and gardens in the ward with the aim to have them cleaned and maintained.

Since taken on the powers to deal with rubbish in alleyways and gardens, we have worked with residents and landlords to have 15 alleyways and 29 garden cleared

within the ward.







We continue to monitor bins on street between Westcotes Drive and Upperton Road. Only 13 properties have been issued with Legal Notices and only 2 properties have received Fixed Penalty Notices. This has resulted in 84 bins being removed from the street.

Fly Tipping continues to be a problem in the ward and we are carrying out investigations on the individuals responsible for this. The worst hit spots are Walton Street, Stuart Street, Raymond Road and Luther Street. Bulk collection leaflets have been given and collections booked for residents with waste outside the front of their properties.

Below is a table showing the figures for skips, scaffolding and deposits on Highways that have been dealt with since the last ward meeting:

Breach of licence conditions	0
Unlicenced deposits on the highway	3
Unlicenced scaffolding	4
Unlicenced skips	3

CITY WARDENS WORKING WITH YOU TO IMPROVE THE CITY'S ENVIRONMENT